UMITED STATES :
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 208885

}
& Y June 29, 1976

Taant

Docket No.: 504269 #270/287
|

Dr. Dade W. Moeller, Chairman
Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Dr. Moeller:

Copy #4 gamxex of the following Category B documents are transmitted
for information to the Committee:

Letter from Duke Power Company dated Jume 25, 1976, requesting withholding
pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790 Change #2 to Revision #5 to Industrial Security Plan
for the Oconee Plant, Units 1, 2 and 3. (PROPRIFTARY INFORMATION)

This document is considered proprietary information and is being

withheld from public discleesure jursuant to 10 CFR Sectiom 2.799.
When the Commission has .inished with this document, it should be
retarned to Regulatory Central Files (016-BETH).

Sincerely,

Kad R (Gl

Karl R. Goller, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosures:

As stated
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